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Margaronics sponsors joint-venture in Venezuela

By: Gary Kraidman, President, Margaronics Inc., 8 B Taylor Avenue, East Brunswick, N] 088 16-1435, United States
of America.Tel: (908) 937 8997, Fax: (908) 390 3335.

Margaronics Incorporated, a New Jersey (USA)
company, has established the Margaronics
Incorporated Cultured Pearl and Pearl Oyster
Research Grant for 1995-1996. Margaronics is
working on the creation of the first saltwater cul-
tured pearl in Venezuela from the indigenous pearl
oyster Pinctada radiata (imbricata).

Margaronics Inc. will supply funding, technical
know-how, supplies, and other support to the
grant. The grant will be administered and super-
vised by the Fundacion La Salle de Ciencias
Naturales, Isla de Margarita, Venezuela. Specific
areas of pearl oyster studies will be carried out
under provisions of the grant.

There is an ongoing joint-venture relationship
between Margaronics and the Fundacion La Salle
de Ciencias Naturales. Work sponsored under the
Margaronics grant began in the fall of 1995.

Mr Gary Kraidman, President of Margaronics,
gave a course on 9 May 1995, at the Fundacion La
Salle. Attendees received a certificate and included
students, staff, faculty, as well as other Venezuelans
not associated with the school. The course, copy-
righted by Gary Kraidman, is titled “The pearl of
Venezuela: past, present and future” and parts of it
have been videotaped during the presentation.

There was very positive feedback to the course,
which also included slides, transparencies, shell and
pearl specimens as well as commercial videotapes.
The course will be updated and repeated to reflect
changes in the pearl market and new technologies.

On 12 May 1995, Gary Kraidman was appointed an
Associated Researcher and Visiting Lecturer to the
Fundacion La Salle de Ciencas Naturales.
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